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a tree is known by its fruit

Team Points this Week

Friday 6 September 2024

September
Monday 9: Kindness Week 
                      Swimming begins - Class 4
                      Meet your teacher (3:30 - 4:15)
Tuesday 10: Tennis lessons - Class 2 and 3
Wednesday 11: Water Awareness Day - KS2
Thursday 12: Westmorland Show - KS2
Friday 13: School Photos 
                    Celebration Assembly (2:30)
Friday 20: Harvest Foodbank collection 
                     Harvest and Celebration assembly (2:10)
Monday 30: Kenya story afternoon - Class 2 and 3

October
Tuesday 8: KS1 Science Show and workshop
                      Year 2 and 6 Fire Service visit
Wednesday 9: Lancaster Uni STEM day - Class 4
Thursday 17: Wheelchair Basketball event

Important Dates

Every year we reward children when they earn
team points. When they achieve set numbers of
points they receive a certificate and award in
Celebration Assembly. This year we will be
aiming to earn our Brilliant Birds awards. The
first award is the Robin award for 150 points.  

Brilliant Birds Awards

Harvest Foodbank Collection
On Friday 20th we will be
having a collection for
the foodbank. This will be
part of our celebration of
Harvest time, when we
give thanks for our food.
Everyone is invited to our
Harvest Assembly at
2:10pm. 

Knowing our Strengths 
This half term, we will be
looking at amazing people in
our assemblies. We will be
thinking about their actions
and beliefs, then thinking about
what strengths they used -
such as creativity, forgiveness,
kindness and generosity. We
will think about how we can use
these strengths in our lives. 

Welcome back to a new year at Archbishop Hutton’s
Primary School. It is great to see all the children in
their new classes and after just two days it is like we
have never been away. 
We have lots of different things lined up for the
children between now and Christmas. Next week, Class
3 and 4 are off to the Westmorland Show for the day.
That is always a great day out. We have some visitors
already booked in. KS2 have staff from Brockhole on
Windermere visiting to discuss the importance of
water, KS1 have a Science group coming in to put on a
science show and Shaun Gash the Wheelchair
Basketball player will spend the day with us in
October. As well as these, Class 2 and 3 will be starting
weekly tennis lessons from next Tuesday. 
As we get closer to Christmas, there will be our Nativity
play, Panto visit and Christmas Fair. We are also
planning a Carol afternoon at St Oswald’s. This year we
also hope to repeat the sponsored run for St John’s
Hospice. 
As always, we will be very, very busy and we look
forward to seeing you in school, sharing some of the
activities with your children.

Meet your child’s teacher 
If your child has just joined our school, or they have
moved on to a new class, you may want to meet their
new teacher and see their classroom. On Monday 9th
September at 3:30 - 4:15, there is an opportunity for
you to pop in and say hello - if you would like to. This is
a very informal session and the teachers are available
to say hello and answer any questions,  


